
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers            12 November 2024 

 

                                     

 
 
 
 

The Reception team and  would like to invite parents and carers to 
come and hear the children sing their Christmas Songs on: 

 

Friday 13th December at 2.30pm 
 
 

 

We will be allocating a maximum of 2 tickets per family 

that will come home the week before the performance.   


